
18 September 2020 

Materials Licensing Section 

INDIANA UNIVERSITY 
OFFICE OF RESEARCH COMPLIANCE 

Radiation Safety - Indianapolis 

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission, Region III 
2443 Warrenville Road, Suite 210 
Lisle, IL 60532-4351 

RE: Amendment to NRC License #13-02752-03 
Termination ofNRC License #13-17449-01 

Dear Sir/Madam: 

The Indiana University School of Medicine and Indiana University Health (IUH) partner 
together in a collaborative relationship of clinical medicine, teaching, and research in what is 
commonly referred to as the "Academic Health Center." The radiation safety program 
established under IUPUI/IUMC's broad medical license covers several IUH hospitals and clinics 
that fall under the AHC. 

IUH Morgan Hospital, which is located in Martinsville, IN is affiliated with the AHC (for 
example, Joint Commission visits both sites concurrently as part of the same accreditation) and 
currently holds a NRC medical license, 13-17449-01. Since Amendment No. 26 of this license, 
dated 7 October 2015, a member of the IUPUI/IUMC radiation staff has been named as RSO. 

In order to facilitate clinical use and to establish consistent radiation safety policies and 
procedures for clinicians practicing at multiple locations under the AHC, we are requesting that 
the current uses of radioactive materials under the aforementioned license be covered under 
IUMC's broad medical license. Since the authorized radionuclides, chemical forms, and 
authorized uses are already authorized under IUMC's license, the only change to IUMC's license 
involves the addition of the IUH Morgan location, 2209 John R. Wooden Dr., Martinsville, IN, 
46151. 

Use oflicensed materials at IUH Morgan will be reviewed and approved by IUMC's 
Radionuclide Radiation Safety Committee (RRSC) in accordance with the procedures stated in 
IUMC's license application and associated amendments. Likewise, use of licensed materials at 
IUH Morgan will be subject to the requirements ofIUMC's NRC license and the requirements 
established by the IUMC Radiation Safety Office and RRSC. 
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In addition to the Authorized Users (AUs) currently approved under IUMC' s license, AUs listed 
on the IUH Morgan license not currently authorized on permits issued under IUMC's license will 
be authorized via reciprocity for the same uses as specified on the current licenses. Current 
license records are already maintained by the IUMC office. 

Effective the same date as the approval ofIUMC's amended license, the aforementioned specific 
license should be terminated. A letter from the appropriate level of management for the IUH 
Morgan license is attached, indicating their request to terminate said license and the authorized 
use be transferred to IUMC's license. 

Should you have any questions or require further information regarding this amendment request, 
please do not hesitate to contact this office. 

Sincerely, 

T. Michael Martin, PhD, DABHP 
Director of Health Physics/Radiation Safety Officer 

Attachments: 1 



Jason King 

2209 John R. Wooden Drive 

Martinsville, IN 46151 

(765) 349-6705 

jking@iuhealth.org 

August 27, 2020 

Materials Licensing Section 

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission, Region Ill 

2443 Warrenville Road, Suite 210 

Lisle, IL 60532-4352 

RE: Termination of NRC License #13-17449-01 

To whom it may concern, 

Indiana University Health Morgan Hospital (NRC License No. 13-17449-01) hereby requests that this 

license be terminated and that all licensed sources and activity be transferred to Indiana University 

Medical Center (NRC License No. 13-02752-03) on the date that license is formally amended to included 

licensed activity at this location. The licensing actions should occur simultaneously to assure no 

interruption in patient care. 

Any questions related to this termination and transfer of licensed activities may be directed to me at 

jking@iuhealth.org, (765) 349-6705 and/or the IUMC Radiation Safety Office at (317) 274-4797. 

Sincerely, 

Jason King DNP, RN, CENP 

Chief Operating Officer, Chief Nursing Officer, IU Health Morgan 
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